
St. Mary’s 

Catholic Church 
220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
 
Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 10:45 a.m. 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 
Confessions: 
Saturday: 4:00 – 4:30 
Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 
Director of Religious Education: 
Sandy Simpson 
 

Holy Family 

Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntingdon, TN 38344 
Facebook: 
Holy Family Catholic Mission 
Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Services: 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 
Confessions: 
Sunday: 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. 
Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 

Contact Information: 
Phone: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
Email: 
smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Web site: stmaryscamden.org 
 
Rev. Anthony Onyekwe, Pastor 
Deacon Wayne Tedford 
 
Debbie O’Bryant, Office Manager 
Office Hours: M, W, Th, F 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Ministry Schedule 

St. Mary's Catholic Church 
Weekend of 1/1/2017 
 
LECTOR 
Saturday:  Pat Baloga 
Sunday:  Jim Simpson 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Saturday:  
Ed Mireles & Ken Wilkins 
 
Sunday:  
Sharon Place, Jeanette Kozak & 
Lois Mahoney 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Saturday: Seth & Zeb Masoner 
 
Sunday: David Johnson 
 
COUNTERS 
Sunday:  Jim & Sandy Simpson 
 
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC MISSION 
LECTOR:  Ted Brou 
 
GIFT BEARERS: 
Nacho & Lillian Ramirez 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS: 
Ted & Bennette Brou 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Wyatt Brooks 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

Father Anthony will be on  
vacation from December 26 - 
January 26.  We will have visiting 
Priests for the weekend Masses.  
There will  be NO weekday 
Masses. 
 
First Saturday of the Month – 
January 7, 2017. This entails 
Mass at 9 AM, recitation of Scrip-
tural Rosary and adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. Remember 
to bring water in a container to 
be blessed.  Coffee, tea and 
donuts will be served right after 
the Mass.  Their also will be lec-
ture on Fatima. 
 
Holy Family is having a New 
Year's Eve Mass, it starts at 11:30 
PM December 31st. 
 

OFFERTORY 
FOR WEEK ENDING 12/18/2016 

 
St. Mary's 
Family Enrollment 118 
Total Families Contributing  28 
Total Regular $  1,164.75 
 
Holy Family 
Family Enrollment 52 
Total Families Contributing  13 
Total Regular $ 684.00 
 

TWO COLLECTIONS 
January 1, 2017 
General Offering 
Capital Campaign 

 

Adult RCIA Class 
Classes will resume on January 
11, 2017.  Classes are every 
Wednesday from 6-7pm. 
 
For more information please 
contact the office, at 731 584-
6459. 

 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

“Most loving Heart of Jesus, bring me health in body and spirit that I may serve You with all my strength. Touch gently this life 
which you have created, now and forever. Amen.” 

  
St. Mary’s:  Genevieve Koloian, Vicky Story, Kim Zahir, Jane Adams, Jim 
Birckhead, Jackie Ruhlman, Janet Robbearts, Allen York, Pat Baloga, 
Barbara Harrison, Barbara Taylor, Barbara Krupa, Jim Simpson, Jack 
Leonard, Karen Johnson, Mercedes Gibbons, Jim Latendresse, Hugh Con-
rad, Fr. Ed Byrnes, Raul Simoes, Roger De Angles, Tom Farrell, Joyce 
Parker, Bill Richenbach, Dan Ebeling, Larry King, Mary Brown, Ken Wil-
kins, Ray Maasen, Brian Gibbs, Diane Gibbs,  Polly Mitchell. 
 
Holy Family:  Don Reindl,  Steve Koonce, Mary Boucher, Dennis Black-
well, Paul Multon, Garry Korbel,  Donna Reindl, Victoria Morris, Delores 
Galloway, Sissy Munoz. 
 
For Our Extended Family:  Dee Vohnoutka, sister of Garry Korbel; 
Dorian Koloian daughter of Leo Koloian; Anissa Jeanne Hendrix, Deacon 
Wayne Tedford's niece; Lucia Bertrand, friend of Roger and Mercedes 
Gibbons; Corey Gibbons, son of Roger and Mercedes Gibbons; Robert 
Vohnoutka, husband of Garry Korbel's sister; Donald Wilson, friends of 
Betty Gagnon & Barbara Taylor; family of Barbara Taylor;  Deacon Tom 
Bello, Joseph Sturdivant; Della Jungels, Carrie Etter’s mother; Dennis  
Robinson, son of  Marilyn Miller; Debra  Davenport's, son Philip  

Christopher; Barbara Elizando, daughter of Jeannette & Dennis White; 
Billy Burkett, Joan Papes’ son;  Dan & Johnny Harris, father of the 
Harris Children; Matthew Ebeling, son of Dan & Jean Ebeling;  Charles 
Glover; Landry Broussard, granddaughter of Joyce & Larry King; sis-
ters of Betty Gagnon; Angie Beck, mother of Grace Garza; Brenda 
Boodman, friend of Mark Yatsko; Iris Olguin, sister of Evelyn Ward; 
George Gacha & Tom Gacha, family members of the Baloga family. 
 
For those on active duty in the military:  
Joshua Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; David Farrell, son of 
Tom & Patty Farrell; Thomas O’Bryant III, son of Thomas & Debbie 
O’Bryant; Josh Jambard, grandson of Anne & Gil Jambard; Jonathan 
Placido, son-in-law of Hugh & Arlene Conrad; Austin Ellis, son of Bob 
Ellis, Justin Brenner, grandson of Brian & Diane Gibbs; Mark Smith, 
son-in-law of Ken & Trish Wilkins; Daniel Stanfill, grandson of Grady & 
Diana Stanfill; Catrina Garza, daughter of Greg & Grace Garza. 

Day Date Church Time For Requested by 

Saturday 12/24/16 St. Mary’s 11:30 PM Al Mireles+ 
Esther Marie Lomax+ 
Teresa Yvonne Gritzer 

Tricia Smothers 
Bill & Karen Johnson & Family 
Bill & Karen Johnson & Family 

Sunday 12/25/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Fr. Anthony Onyekwe Holy Family Parishioners 

Sunday 12/25/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Anne Jambard+ 
John Birckhead+ 

Gil Jambard 
Frances Birckhead 

Saturday 12/31/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Kim & Suzanne Zahir Friends of Holy Family 

Saturday 12/31/16 Holy Family 11:30 PM Grady Stanfill+ Tom & Debbie O’Bryant 

Sunday 1/1/17 Holy Family 8:30 AM Rev. Bob Russell Rev. Wayne Tedford 

Sunday 1/1/17 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Walter Krupa+ Pope Children 

 

It has been a wonderful and blissful year.  In obedience to God's will and in  
response to your Christian call you disposed yourselves to be used by God to  
accomplish marvelous deeds.  There include fulfilling your diocesan duties  
especially supporting Bishop's appeal fund; helping the victims of floods in  
Louisiana, Thanksgiving food baskets for the poor and bringing joy and hope to 
some children in Nigeria.  However, in the midst of these glorious moments of 
the year, we experienced the loss of some members of our parish, may their  
gentle souls rest in perfect peace.  We pray and hope for idyllic and prosperous 
New Year.  May God continue to shower his blessings on you and your families. 
 
REV. FR. Anthony Oguadimma Onyekwe 



On behalf of St. Mary’s Ladies’ Guild, I would like to thank everyone who pro-
vided gifts for the residents at Good Samaritan. Everyone went above and be-
yond to assure that their lists were fulfilled. Your time and efforts guaranteed 
that the residents would have a very Merry Christmas.  I would also like to ac-
knowledge Jean Ebeling’s work in getting the lists and preparing the stickers to 
assure that all gifts went to the right person. The Ebeling’s and myself delivered 
the gifts on Thursday, December 16. Thank you so much! 
Dr. Joyce King, President 

 
Fellowship Sunday 
The next Fellowship Sunday will be on Sunday, January 8 after Mass. Please bring a dish to share, and if you forget or cannot, that’s 
OK. Join us any way! We look forward to meeting you and enjoying your company. 
 
Knights News 
Congratulations to the Knight of the month Jay Johnson and the family of the month Israel Melton and children.  Thank you for all 
you do for the council, our church, and the community.  You are a credit to our parish.  A special "thank you" to all who partici-
pated in the Lights for Christ ceremony.  The participation was the best ever.  

ST. MARY’S NEWS 

HOLY FAMILY NEWS 

Holy Family invites you to join us in ringing in the New Year.  We are having an add a dish to our annual Knights of Columbus Break-
fast, right after our 11:30 PM New Years Eve Mass on December 31.  Please come join us.  Happy New Year! 

 
 

Christmas Party 

Ladies Christmas Luncheon 
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